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Throughout their history, Local 31 Line Haul Drivers have been known for their 
unwavering toughness and dedication. These drivers have navigated the treacherous 
mountain highways of British Columbia, often in the harshest weather conditions, to 
deliver goods to communities in need.  
 
Early union representatives recognized the importance of ensuring the safety and fair 
treatment of these drivers, implementing regulations and securing better equipment 
and higher pay. But it is the drivers themselves who truly embody the strength and 
resilience of the Teamsters. 
 
Even in the face of extreme weather and challenging terrain, the Line Haul Drivers of 
Local 31 have never faltered in their commitment to keeping the economy moving and 
the roadways safe. They have been known to stop and assist other drivers in need, 
always putting the needs of their fellow Canadians first. 
 
This Instagram image, archived by Teamsters Local Union No. 31, is a testament to the 
hard work and dedication of these drivers. It shows Line Haul Drivers being recognized 
for driving a million miles while employed by Canadian Freightways Ltd., a well-deserved 
honour for these tough and tireless Teamsters. 
 
The Teamsters are proud to commend all Line Haul Drivers for their incredible 
toughness and unwavering dedication to keeping our highways safe and our economy 
rolling.  
 
 



 


